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10th November 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I write with an update regarding Parents’ Evening.  
 
It is that time of year when we would normally invite you all in for a 10-minute slot to discuss 
your child’s progress with their class teacher. Obviously this is not going to be possible this 
year due to the lockdown.  
 
Due to this, we will be sending out your child’s consultation sheet at the end of this week. The 
sheet indicates on it how well your child is doing in the three prime areas: Personal, Social & 
Emotional Development, Physical Development and Communication and Language. It also 
states if there are any behaviour concerns that we may have.  
 
The teacher will have written a short comment about how your child is progressing in each 
area and also provide you with a target for development that you can support your child with at 
home.  
 
When you receive your child’s consultation sheet, please read it carefully and celebrate your 
child’s achievements with them. The children have been working very hard since they have 
started Nursery and have made fantastic progress.  
 
If you have any well-being concerns, please complete the slip below indicating if you would 
like the class teacher to contact you during the week commencing the Monday 16th November. 
Teachers will endeavour to respond accordingly but please be patient with us as we have a 
limited access to phone lines in school. We ask that you appreciate that we have never had to 
have parent’s consultations like this before but we wish to maintain open communications 
where possible. On this occasion only, please only request a further discussion with your class 
teacher if you have any concerns regarding your child’s well-being.   
 
Thank you for your continued support in all of our unusual lockdown arrangements! 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 

Mr Jeffery 
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